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Williams Elementary Site Council
Members Present

Darrell Erb

Mindi Gallegos

Cathy Agnifili

Heather Glass

Minutes:
The site council approved the October 2016 minutes.

The site council continued its discussion of indicators on the state’s website INDISTAR, where they
have agreed as a team to work and focus on two indicators:

DSC 1.3 The school's leadership plans for and implements professional development preparing teachers to support parents in
the education of their children by providing in-classroom opportunities and at-home opportunities for parents. (3163)

FC3.4 School staff will educate families and provide needed resources for supporting their children’s learning. (3176)

The council has already agreed to take on the task of researching and polling the staff for ideas to
provide parents with activities that tie into the core subjects of Math and English Language Arts. The
council will also research and ask for ideas on how we can support parents to help their students with
class and homework that is tied into the common core. The site council will make a framework plan for
carrying out these indicators at this year’s next meeting, and specific assignments will be made for the
tasks which arise from this plan.

Mr. Erb informed the council about the upcoming Parent/Community informational meeting to discuss
the viability of Williams Elementary School in light of recent board action tasking the Superintendent
with determining the immediate future of our school in light of Woodland Charter School’s need for
more room, and in consideration of our low enrollment here at Williams. David Valenzuela,
Superintendent, Stephanie Allen-Hart, Director of Special Education, and Principal Darrell Erb will
host a meeting with Williams’ staff members, parents and community members to gain input
Wednesday, Nov. 16, at 6 pm in the Williams Gym.
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